
 

  

SAVE THE DATE! 

   

AAHQ Education Virtual Workshop  

  

2021 Arkansas Quality Workshop:  
Quality and Innovation During a Time of 

COVID-19 Interruption 

May 7, 2021 

  

AAHQ will hold its 2021 Education Conference on Friday, May 7, 2021! 
CEU and CPHQ Credit Hours will be applied for. 

Mark your calendars—you do not want to miss this event! 

Conference Brochure Coming Soon! 

For more information on this organization and quality news, 
visit the AAHQ website at www.arkahq.org. 

 
 
 

http://www.arkahq.org/

